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SIR ROBERT BARRIE PROJECT UPDATE

B. Sergeant provided an update regarding the Sir Robert Barrie Project. Mr. Sergeant highlighted that four
reproductions of the Sir Robert Barrie painting have now been completed and they will be used as gifts during
the Twinning exchanges with the Borough of Harrogate, Zwéibrücken, Germany as well as one will be
presented to Barrie North Collegiate in September, 2017. Mr. Sergeant discussed that a case to display the
replica of Sir Robert Barrie’s uniform circa 1812, his medals and navel swords still needs to be constructed.
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